
       

 

 

27 March 2020 

COVID 19 

 

Dear Colleagues  

A further conference call took place with the management of Aer Lingus earlier today. 

During the call management confirmed that they had registered to participate in the 

recently announced wage subsidy scheme and they were in the process of seeking 

clarity as how the scheme might be applied to further support the income of workers 

in Aer Lingus.  

The company have also confirmed that, next week, people will be paid a minimum of 

50% of their gross wages.  

A further conference call has been arranged for next Tuesday morning and it is hoped 

that at that stage that we will we be in a position to provide more detailed information 

including what if any action members should take to secure entitlements from social 

welfare.  

  

On behalf of Congress, SIPTU, FÓRSA, CONNECT and UNITE.  

 

ENDS  
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